
Hornsby Shire Council 
ABN 20 706 996 972  PO Box 37, Hornsby NSW 1630 Phone 02 9847 6666 Email hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au 
296 Pacific Highway, Hornsby 2077 DX 9655 Hornsby Fax 02 9847 6999 Web hornsby.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 
 02 June 2025 
 
The Owner/Occupier 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Roads and drainage maintenance work at Dangar Island   

 

Please be advised that Council’s contractor will soon be commencing road and roadside drainage maintenance 

works along sections of Riverview Avenue, Grantham Crescent, Baroona Street and  Neotsfield Avenue; and 

roadside table drain clearing along section of Yallaroi Parade. 

 

These works are proposed to be carried out between, Tuesday 10 June and Friday 20 June 2025, pending 

site and weather conditions; and all works will be carried out during daylight hours on weekdays.  

 

Signs and barricades will be in place on-site during the construction period. Your cooperation is sought to take 

extra care in the vicinity of the road works, paying particular attention to warning signs and the direction of 

workmen on site. 

 

Council would like to thank you for your cooperation and apologises for any inconvenience that may be caused 

as a result of these works.  

 

Please contact Mr Saiet Regmi on 9847 6825 or Mr William Carney on 9847 4887 should you have any queries. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

Madhu Pudasaini 

Manager infrastructure Operations 

 

 


